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Sonning reach 
RBCS Boat House to 300 metres upriver  
 

Thursday 4 June 2020 until further notice 

 
 

Directions for navigation and general information:  
 
 

 A large tree has been classified as dangerous by the local council and leaning 
towards the river. This tree is likely to fall and is deemed to be a serious risk to 
life.  
 

 The local council are taking action to make safe and remove the tree on Friday 5 
June 2020. 

 

 The Thames path will be closed in this location until further notice.  
 
We apologise for any inconvenience this may cause and thank you for your patience. 
 
 
 
 
 
John Dutson 
Acting Harbour Master  
4 June 2020 

River Thames – emergency river closure  
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